

The Dance Corner News: December 2020



A Message from Miss Carrie

It's the most wonderful time of the year!

I love the holidays. greenery, bows, candles and lights all around. Everything seems so magical this time of year. This year that holiday magic means so much more to me than ever before. I think we all need a little more joy right now.

I want to do what I can to be sure every child has that magical moment that they remember for a lifetime, so 12 years ago I started The Winter Follies toy drive performance to give our students the chance to use their love for dance to spread the magic and giving spirit of the season.

This year we had to reimagine our the Winter Follies. I didn't want to let COVID stop us from collecting toys for those in need and sharing our students' joyful dancing with the community. We are going to bundle up and boogie for toys at 2 outdoor locations this

month.

TDC dancers will perform outside in mini showcases at the Haddam Elementary School with the Blue Fire Stage Company on Saturday, December 12th and again at Anytime Fitness in Madison (in the Roberts Plaza) on Sunday, December 13th. Tickets aren't required, but we are asking folks to bring a new, unwrapped toy (or more than one) to benefit children in need this holiday season.

These showcases will be happening throughout the afternoon and we encourage folks to watch from their cars or bring a folding chair and "tailgate" safely distanced from other spectators. Final schedule details will be available before the shows, so stay tuned.

Last year we collected close to 300 toys for Madison Youth and Family Services and Yale New Haven Children's Hospital. We hope that we will be able to match or exceed that this year.

We will also be collecting toy donations at the studio December 1st through 12th, so please bring a new unwrapped toy or a gift card for those teens who also need our support right now to TDC this month and we will make sure those donations get to local organizations that will get them to the families that need them this holiday season.

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah and a Happy New Year. Thank you for being part of The Dance Corner family.

~ Miss Carrie

Toy Drive December 1st-12th

Bring your new, unwrapped toy to dance class this week to donate to Toys for Tots.

Help us give a gift to every needy child in our community this holiday season!



Holiday Break

The Dance Corner will be closed for the holidays December 20th- January 3rd

No classes will be held on during this time. We will welcome everyone back to class in

Click for the Complete Season Calendar

Gifts for Your Dancer

Stop by our dance shop to start (or finish) your holiday shopping!

We have Stylish leotards, Cozy warm-ups and hoodies, dance bags and MORE!

Check out our special Dancer Surprise bags for all ages. These fun-filled gift grab bags are on sale at 50% off through Friday December 4th.

Here's a sneak peek into one of our surprise bags for older dancers...



Not sure what your dancer wants... Why not get her a gift certificate good for dance classes and store merchandise?

Check out our online store too!

Dance Bags Ballet Sweaters, Leotards Accessories Gift Certificates





December Spirit Week

We invite kids and staff to have fun and and show their studio and recital spirit by dressing up for class during our color themed week this month!

RED Spirit week- Monday, December 14th- Saturday, December 19thWear all your favorite **RED** clothing and accessories to classes. Be sure you can dance safely in whatever your wear.



Monthly Tuition Payments

Monthly Tuition bills are due the first of each month. Make your payments conveniently and securely online by logging into our <u>Customer Portal</u>.

We accept credit and debit card payments online or you can pay directly from your bank account by e-check. Recital costume fees will be automatically charged to your account on November 15th. Clients can check their balance at any time by logging into their account at TheDanceCorner.com.

A \$25 service fee will be charged for all returned checks.

Accounts not paid within terms are subject to an accruing 5% monthly finance charge until paid. The Dance Corner reserves the right to discontinue service to any customer with an account more than 60 days past due. Accounts more than 60 days past due may be submitted to a collection agency. Customers will be responsible for any attorney or collection fees arising from The Dance Corner's efforts to collect unpaid balances.





The Dance Corner, LLC | 206 Route 80, Killingworth, CT 06419

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About our service provider</u>

Sent by misscarrie@thedancecorner.com powered by



Try email marketing for free today!